Levelland, Texas
July 15, 1958

Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Engle Wood, Colo.

Dear Maurice:

Thank you for your request we received to verify
your receiving us on Aug. 8, 1955.. May I say I

am indeed sorry you wasnt answered as per first
request. I have only been here about 8 months now
and 1 have received several request to verify
dxing, and it gives me a great deal of pleasure
indoing so for anyone who may request it. Without
looking at our logs # can say you must have heard
us. May I say this , that this winter if you will
tune to our frengency between 5 and 7 in the morning
you will probably be able to pick us up as we have
just in the short time I have been here verifyied
several in the city of Denver and they tell us
reception very good at the early morning hours
mentioned.

Enclosed you will firn your card signed as you
requested .

our truly

ack F. 9ims
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